
Please do not pass more legislation that will continue to damage eastern Oregon economies, raise the 
cost of living, and push an agenda that not all Oregonians believe in. This bill will hurt Baker County and 
one of our largest employers. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Ken Gross 
Oregon Telephone Corp. 
Cell 208.740.9583 
 


